
 

ALABAMA STATE CAPITOL WILL BE LIT IN TEAL ON SEPTEMBER 4 

FOR GYN/OVARIAN CANCER AWARENESS MONTH! 

You, your family, and friends are invited to attend this historic occasion 
planned and hosted by the CanSurvive GYN Cancer Support Group.  

 
There will be a ceremony on the Capitol steps at 600 Dexter Avenue in 

Montgomery starting at 6 p.m.  The ceremony will include speakers  
from around the state.  Lighting should occur at dusk, around 7 p.m.   

Afterwards there will be a Celebration of Life with live music. 
 

If you want to order a commemorative shirt, you may do so for $10.  
 Please contact us by August 17 at cansurvivebham@gmail.com.   

 
Bring your own chair and wear something TEAL! 
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